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S. 209 Public Comment 

 

Dear Senators 

I ask that you do not move S.209 forward. 

I find it irresponsible to advance a bill when you have no knowledge of what the resource 

availability will be in the state to perform the serialization of the finished firearms and 

unfinished receivers. Mr. Parro clearly stated in testimony today that he will not provide this 

service. Do you have any concept on how many FFL’s will agree to do this or if there will be 

adequate coverage geographically in the state? Have you researched what the cost will be to 

the customer for the serialization and background check? 

 

I also find it very naive to think that criminals or illegal manufacturers of these weapons will 

actually bring them to an FFL for the serialization and background check process. This is so far 

off and detached from how things work in the real world. 

 

All this law is going to do is make people who legally purchased and assembled a firearm for 

their own use scramble to find an FFL, shell out who knows how much money , to comply with a 

law that will do absolutely nothing for public safety. 

 

Go after the criminals, be tough on them and hold them accountable. Enough is enough. I live in 

the cesspool of Burlington which is plagued by drug use and crime and is so unaffordable. The 

rest of the state is following suite. It disgusts me that time is wasted on bills like this. 

 


